










“The economic disruption from the pandemic is expected to result in a recession and have 
significant negative effects on state revenues. This impact is expected to be immediate, affecting 
fiscal year 2019–20, and will continue into fiscal year 2020–21 and additional years depending 
on the pace of recovery of local, state, and national economies.”

“The May Revision that the Administration will submit to the Legislature by the statutory 
deadline will reflect the extraordinary impacts of the COVID-19 pandemic on the state’s fiscal 
condition. As this letter demonstrates, the state faces daunting challenges and difficult decisions 
in the weeks and months ahead. The Administration will continue to work with the Legislature 
during this unprecedented crisis to maintain a balanced budget that promotes opportunity and 
supports an equitable economic recovery.”

April 10, 2020, Keely Bosler, Director of the Department of 
Finance (DOF)
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